Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, June 23, 2015, 5:00 p.m. ‒ 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: City of Maitland – City Hall, City Council Chambers, 1776 Independence Lane, Maitland, Florida 32751
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No. 424217-1-52-01.

Project Description: State Road (SR) 414 (Maitland Boulevard) from east of Interstate 4 (I-4) to east of County Road (CR) 427 (Maitland Avenue), Orange County, FL

The project consists of reconstructing the existing four-lane suburban roadway to a six-lane divided urban roadway with curbs and gutters, sidewalks and a raised median. The project extends from east of I-4 to east of CR 427 (Maitland Avenue). The project is funded for construction in 2017.
The meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 23, 2015 at the City of Maitland, City Hall – City Council Chamber located at 1776 Independence Lane, Maitland, Florida 32751. The meeting will be conducted as an open house from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. where participants may view project documents and discuss the project with staff. A brief presentation will be given at 5:30 p.m.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: A flyer will be distributed at the meeting.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 1 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Sara Lynn Farrell, KCG Inc., 1700 N. Orange Ave., Suite 400, Orlando, Florida 32804, telephone: (407)898-7858 or e-mail: slfarrell@kcgcorp.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Sarah Van Gundy, the FDOT Project Manager at (386)943-5551 or e-mail: sarah.vangundy@dot.state.fl.us.
